
Please consider  
using your towels  
more than once!
If you would like your towels replaced,  
please leave your used towels on the  
floor. Towels left hanging on the towel  
rack tell us that you wish to reuse them. 

As an Ocean Friendly Hotel, we care  
about conserving water. Using towels  
more than once can save thousands  
of gallons of water each year.

Thank you for helping us  
make more sustainable choices  

for our oceans and beaches!

Learn more: SURFRIDER.ORG/OFHH


